
 
Notice of cancellation of the 131st Annual Meeting of the JFS  

In Response to the Spread of New Coronavirus Infections 

 
 
February 26, 2020 
 
To Members of the Japanese Forest Society 
and Prospective participants of the 131st Annual JFS Meeting. 
 
 
Nagoya University, which was scheduled to be the main venue of the meeting, notified on 
February 26, 2020 that it stops lending the venue to any conferences and meetings to be held 
in March because of the spread of new coronavirus infections. In response to this decision of 
Nagoya University, the extraordinary Board of Directors of JFS decided to cancel the 131st 
Annual JFS Meeting. 
 
We are currently examining the handling of the presentation records, the registration fee, and 
the abstracts of the 131st Annual JFS Meeting. As soon as it is decided, it will be notified on 
the website of the Japanese Forest Society and by e-mail. 
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience to those who are planning to participate the meeting. We 
appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 
 

President of Japanese Forest Society  Keiko KURODA 
  Organizer of the 131th Annual JFR Meeting  Chisato TAKENAKA 


